10/11/23

Dear Mr. Kassler,

I am writing a letter in support of Hebrew SeniorLife’s proposed affordable senior housing
community on Canton Street in Stoughton. I enjoyed meeting with the representatives from
Hebrew SeniorLife both in my office and at a meeting at Stoughton Housing Authority’s
Memorial Village. It gave me an opportunity to hear about the project and how this could help
with our senior population obtain affordable housing. It was also great to hear from the residents
regarding what they would like to see in this project. People were very enthusiastic about a
housing project that would enhance a senior’s lifestyle with the opportunity for more
socialization and outdoor walking paths. To me, it would promote Stoughton as an “Age
Friendly Community”.

I am excited about this potential partnership with Hebrew SeniorLife and think they would be a
wonderful addition to our town.

Sincerely,

Janiece Bruce

Administrative Director
Stoughton Council on Aging



